
From: Rick & Chris Weissbrod [mailto:rwcw1946@myfairpoint.net]  
Sent: Monday, April 24, 2017 6:49 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern pass project 
 
With the state’s major economy depending on tourism, it is ridiculous to start dismantling our 
landscape. People come and spend millions to see our pristine mountain landscape…. Not to see towers 
pop up on it. At current levels of consumption NH has NO need for this added power and if needed 
further south than THEY should pay for burying the lines for the entirety of the project. 
 
Sincerely, 
Rick Weissbrod  
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